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September 2, 2008 

 

Mr. Christopher J. Morse 

Senior Campaign Finance Analyst 

Federal Election Commission 

999 E Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20436 

  

Re: July Monthly Report (6/01/08-6/30/08) 

 

Dear Mr. Morse: 

 

In response to your letter dated August 1, 2008 requesting additional information: 

 

1. Upon review of all Schedule H4 items, I am unable to identify any incorrect year-to-date total information within the 

various categories.  The Committee had disbursements in only one category and the total appear correct as measured 

coming forward from May.  In the event this is a software issue, that matter has been refered to the vendor. At this 

time, the July monthly report totals appear correct as filed. If a software issue is identified, an amendment will be 

promptly filed. 

 

2. The Committee has separate federal and non-federal accounts.  Information disclosed on Schedule H1 and H4 is correct. 

The Committee has shown limited activity on Schedule H3 because of cash flow reasons only. Items eligible for allocation 

are reported on Schedule H4 so as to maintain the ability to transfer with the allowed 70-day window should non-federal 

funds be available to do so. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nancy H. Watkins 

 

 


